
 
 

 

                   May 31, 2015 

 
ATL AREA FLOODING 

 

 

Atlanta is currently experiencing intense rainfall, which is causing flooding and 

impassable roads in some areas. 

Under the CRJ CBA you are protected under Section 28.O. The Company is 

obligated to work with you for the purposes of removing him/her from scheduled 

duty if your home/domicile is involved in a natural disaster.  Each situation is 

evaluated on a case by case basis for attendance policy applicability. 

For ERJ flight attendants in the Atlanta area the CBA protects you under Section 

3.W.2.b., if you are unable to report to work due to hazardous or impassable roads 

resulting from severe weather you will not be assessed with an attendance 

occurrence. 

Please provide as much documentation as possible to show the hazardous or closed 

roads in your area, such as news reports or pictures. 

 

As always please put your safety first and if you have any questions or concerns 

please contact your local grievance representative. 
 

     In solidarity, 

     Sara Gonzales 
               

     Sara Gonzales 

          GENERAL CHAIR 

 

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


